
From popserve Wed Jun 20 13:23:11 2001 
Return-Path: <Jim.Zohrer@dnr.state.ia.us> 
Received: from idnr4.dnr.state.ia.us Cidnr4.dnr.state.ia.us [165.206.25.2]) 
by pop-1.iastate.edu (8.9.3/8.9.3) with SMTP id NAA10412 
for <oldcoot@iastate.edu>; Wed, 20 Jun 2001 13:23:11 -0500 

Received: from DesMoines-Message_Server by idnr4.dnr.state.ia.us 
with Novell_GroupWise; Wed, 20 Jun 2001 13:19:00 -@500 
Message-Id: <sb30a2c4.066@idnr4.dnr.state.ia.us> 
X-Mailer: Novell GroupWise Internet Agent 5.5.4.1 
Date: Wed, 2@ Jun 2001 13:18:42 -@500 
From: “Jim Zohrer" <Jim. Zohrer@dnr.state.ia.us> 
To: <oldcoot@iastate.edu> 
Subject: Iowa Loon 
Mime-Version: 1.0 
Content-Type: text/plain; charset=US-ASCII 
Content-Transfer-Encoding: quoted-printable 
Content-Disposition: inline 
X-UIDL: 63e6490f34f4de2905195dedc4bba46a 

If you are interested, there has been a juvenile loon on the lake at = 
Raccoon River City park in West Des Moines for the past three weeks. I = 
saw it again yesterday 6/19. I have seen one or two loons there every = 
year for the past three years but this one has stayed aroud the longest. = 
I also saw a white snow goose there yesterday. It must also be lost. 

Seen


